Friday 1st March 2024

A place where everyone matters!



School contact details:

Phone: 01744 678493

Email: rivingtonp@sthelens.org.uk

Instagram: therivingtonjourney

Respect Protect Give thanks Keep Peace

Y6 Residential to Robinwood!

25 of our Y6 class went on their residential to Robinwood this week and had an AMAZING time! They worked so well as a team, encouraging each other and challenging themselves. I am so very proud of each of them, especially for following the Rivington Way whilst away from school. Staff at the centre commented on their outstanding behaviour and manners! Well done to everyone. I would also like to thank Miss Bibby, Miss Cunliffe, Mrs Wignall and Mrs Berks for accompanying the children on the trip and ensuring they created memories that they will remember forever.











Friday 1st March 2024



DIARY DATES

Please find below information dates for the term ahead.

Date	Event		
Thursday 7 th March	World Book Day – Children to wear PJ's		
Tuesday 12 th – Thursday 14 th March	Bikeability Y5		
Friday 15 th March	Non-uniform day		
Wednesday 20 th March	VR workshops		
Monday 18 th March	Parents Evening		
Thursday 21 st March	Easter Tombola		
Thursday 21 st March	Y1 and Y2 visit to church		
Wednesday 27 th March	Easter Disco		
Wednesday 27 th March	End of Term		

NURSERY PARENTS

Please be aware that Nursery will be closed due to polling day on Thursday 2nd May.

Main school will be open as normal.

Weekly Attendance Awards Week commencing 26th Feb 2024

Reception	89.67%		
Y1	97.67%		
Y2	91.33%		

Y3	95%		
Y4	99.35%		
Y5	97%		
Y6	92.41%		

Friday 1st March 2024



TRIKIDZ



We were lucky enough to have the TriKidz project in last Friday for Years 1-6. TriKidz is a triathlon project funded by the Epic Kidz charity. They replicate the swimming event using resistance bands, cycle on adapted static racing bikes and run around a set course. All of our children and staff really enjoyed it. It was lovely to see everyone taking part and supporting each other as a team.



Friday 1st March 2024



Well done to all our merit winners this week!

	Merit 1	Merit 2	Values Merit
Reception	Summer Grace for working hard and practising her reading at home.	Joseph for great listening and super answers in maths and English lessons.	Liam for being a very positive role model of the Rivington Way, ready to learn and respectful to all.
Year 1	Gracie-Mae for working very hard on her reading this week.	Daisy-Anne for taking lots of care when writing her own super sentence.	Theo for being a very sensible and polite member of our class.
Year 2	Isabelle for always putting 100% effort into her writing.	Olivia for being super organised and reminding me of lots of things each day. She keeps me on my toes!	
Year 3	Hayden for always having a really positive attitude towards everything we do in school.	Aveen for her wonderful perseverance with flexible partitioning in our maths lessons.	Carter for being an all- round wonderful learner in year 3 and always putting 100% effort into all of his work.
Year 4	Olivia H for being such an enthusiastic learner and always keen to try her best.	Lottie for always being ready to learn and following every instruction.	Skye for being a kind friend to others. She has been very welcoming to new children in our class and always tries her best to look after others.
Year 5	Anushree for always working so hard in everything she does.	Lewis for having a mature attitude towards situations and always trying his best in all he does.	Sam for showing a commitment to all of our school values and setting an example to those around him.
Year 6	Michael for always supporting his team and being encouraging and supportive.	Emily for demonstrating excellent problem solving skills.	All of Y6, whether in schoo or at Robinwood, for showing respect, compassion and resilience

Friday 1st March 2024





By Gurs Cowley Hill is a joint community project in partnership with Sustrans and Liverpool City Region Combined Authority. The project aims to help residents, businesses and schools re-imagine our local streets.

From 2022 and into 2023 a series of consultation workshops were held by Sustrans, alongside a survey asking the community about current issues and what they would like to see in the streets and spaces in their area, to encourage more people to walk, wheel and cycle.

St Helens Borough Council have since prioritised the list of infrastructure improvements requested by the local community against the allocated budget secured from the Active Travel Tranche 3 Fund and the Shared Prosperity Fund.

ENGAGEMENT DROP IN EVENT:

An engagement drop in event shead of the next stage of the By Ours
Cowley Hill Liveable Neighbourhood Scheme, will be held at the
Deafness Resource Centre, Dentons Green Road, on Thursday 7
March, with council officers available to take any questions on the
proposal from 10am-1pm and 3pm-6:30pm



A signalised crossing on Duke Street, west of Hamer Street



Pedestrian accessibility improvements across a West-East corridor from Bishop Road to North Road



Raised junction tables that act as traffic calming features at five locations



A 'Pocket Park' at Cooper Street/ Chapel Street including a new footway link



By Ours Sustrant

New shared use footway and cycloway across Bishop Road Playing Fields



FOR MORE INFORMATION VISIT OUR WEBSITE OR SCAN THE OR CODE:

https://www.sthelens.go.cul/acticle/7/14/8y-Ours-project







